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Annemaree grace
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Ref: H201905301

Dear Annemaree grace
Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request on 20 June 2019 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act)
for:

“Not unanticipated side effects from surgery to remove a brain tumour on the fourth
ventricle

Are you a me to tell me the not unexpected side effects following removal of 2 mm
tumour located on the fourth ventricle. For a healthy adult”

When requesting information, the requestor must ensure the request is specified with due
particularity as per section 12(2) of the Act. On 24 June 2019, the Ministry of Health asked
you to define your request. A response has not been received to date. As your request does
not constitute an Official Information Act request, | now consider this request closed.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review any
decisions made under this request.

Yours sincerely

Nick Allan
Manager OIA Services
Office of the Director-General



